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May 2024 

Construction season is upon us. As summer starts and things start happening, please 
don’t forget to call INNEC 907-571-1259 for line locates if you are going to be digging. 
Digging into our underground high voltage primary powerlines is dangerous and VERY 
expensive. It can also put a lot of people out of power for quite some time if we do not 
have a lineman readily available. If you are digging and do not call for a line locate, I 
promise you we will charge you for every penny that it costs us to repair the damages.  

 

Please clean up around your service entrance. I see a lot of meters that are difficult to get 
to because of junk in the way. We read meters once a month and need easy access to 
your electric meter. Also, if there is ever a problem with your power and we need to get 
the meter pulled off, we certainly do not want to be tripping over stuff to get there.  

 

As commercial fishing season get closer, please be sure to get enough credit on your 
AMPY meter to last for a month or so you are headed to the Bay to go fishing. You 
certainly do not want to come home to your house having no power and your fridge and 
freezer all thawed out!! 

I hope everyone has a safe June and a great fishing season. 
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The Co-op Connection 

Bread Basket  
Winners: 

 
Catherine Rohlman 

Congratulations!  
 
 

FRIENDLY REMINDER 

With fishing season around the corner, 

please remember to have enough credit 

to cover your leave. Once your credit 

runs out, your power will turn off. 

 

 

 

Bear Safety 
Source : National Park Service 

1. Avoid surprising bears at close distance; look 

for signs of bears and make plenty of noise.  

2. Avoid crowding bears; respect their 

“personal space.” 

3. Avoid attracting bears through improper 

handling of food or garbage.  

4. Plan ahead, stay calm, identify yourself, don’t 

run.  


